
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jane Pollock <liahantom@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 7:28 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TRINITAS Project on Pontiac Trail 
 
Dear Planning Commissioners 
 
My name is Jane Pollock, I live at 549 Skydale Dr.  My property that I have owed for 26 years is 
approximately 70 feet from this planned TRANSIENT 700+ student housing debacle. 
 
I am hoping that you will be good stewards of our community, having listened to our concerns at the past 
two meetings and reject this inappropriate project. 
 
Trinitas knows that this project is not a good fit for our community on this end of town, 3+ miles from the 
edge of campus, in the heart of families, retirees, young professionals, still working older singles and many 
students. That is not a concern to them. Ann Arbor is a wonderful city and we depend on you to make 
thoughtful decisions about what is the right fit for our continually expanding Ann Arbor family. 
 
There is no need to reiterate all our talking points since you have heard them already. 
 
I will say a final word on traffic and the huge safety issue that is upon this area of town. There is a school 
nearby that children walk and ride their bikes to.  We have many bikers on this end of town. Young students 
from this project will no doubt drive to campus. It is a dangerous mix.  
 
Please be mindful of all of us that live in this area when you make your decision. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jane Pollock 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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